
From: Ramaiya, Shilpa R
Sent: 8/16/2011 5:24:03 PM
To: 'Cooke, Michelle' (michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Homer, Trina (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC);

Dowdell, Jennifer (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=JKD5)
Bee:
Subject: RE: PG&E PHMSA Report and Supplement

Michelle

Yes, the report is attached.

Shilpa

From: Cooke, Michelle [mailto:michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, August 16, 2011 5:17 PM
To: Ramaiya, Shilpa R
Cc: Horner, Trina; Dowdell, Jennifer
Subject: RE: PG&E PHMSA Report and Supplement

Shilpa- can you send me the Leak Survey Trends Report from February?

Thanks.

Michelle

From: Ramaiya, Shilpa R [mailto:SRRd@pge.com]
Sent: Monday, August 15, 2011 6:40 PM 
To: Cooke, Michelle; Halligan, Julie; Shori, Sunil
Cc: Yura, Jane; Stepanian, Raffy; Wilson, Michelle (Law); Horner, Trina; Dowdell, Jennifer 
Subject: PG&E PHMSA Report and Supplement

Michelle, Julie, Sunil,
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Please see attached letter from PG&E’s Jane Yura regarding our submission to PHMSA and a 
supplement to our February 1,2011 report.

Thanks.

Shilpa Ramaiya

PG&E

415-973-3186

srrd@pqe.com
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